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To whom it may concern, 
An already discredited road-widening scheme by National Highways is once again being
presented for your approval. To approve this plan would not only be ill-advised, given its
historic discredit, but would also fly in the face of Britain's cultural heritage given the
plan's further encroachment upon one of Britain' best-known and most iconic landmarks. 
Live and let live. There is another way, and the onus to find it is on those who
would compromise Stonehenge. 
Please do not approve this callous and already discredited plan. 
Yours, 
Edward Cainen  




